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     SEPTEMBER 2021   

     Good Morning Members 
 

Your Committee have taken the decision 

to move our Annual AGM& Championships  

from 1st November to 15th November. 

 

Firstly, the Municipal Elections take place on 1st 

November and its important that we ALL vote, also 

there is a concern for player safety for those 

travelling from Plett side to Mossel Bay should 

Rioting start on the N2. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this might 

cause but our decision is as a result of  

circumstances beyond our control. 

 

Details & documentation pertaining to our 

AGM & Championships will be sent out during  

October 

 

 

      WATCH THIS SPACE!!! 
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